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26th June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

As I am sure you will be expecting, I am writing to update you in relation to the further planned industrial 

action by members of the National Education Union (NEU).  

 

Once again, whilst I am able to ask teachers if they are participating, they are not obliged to confirm until 

the day of action. However, to support our families I have received volunteered confirmation of strike action 

decisions which have enabled me to inform you that on Wednesday 5th July and Friday 7th July, 

Westfields Infant School will be fully open and all children are expected to attend and will be marked as 

absent if they do not. 

 

Thank you in anticipation of your support. 
 

Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Miss Jo Redman 
Executive Headteacher 

 


